

Friday 13 August 2021 1.30pm - 2.30pm

Meeting to held via MS Teams. You will be sent the link to join the meeting via email after you've sent us your details. Internationally recruited nurses have a unique experience compared with colleagues recruited in the UK. As a result, we're establishing an International Nurse Network in conjunction with Shrewsbury and Telford Hospital NHS Trust. We'd like to invite you to get involved to raise and discuss issues which matter to you or share good practice or experiences with others.

The network is open to ALL international nurses - you do not have to be a member of the RCN, so please invite your colleagues.

If you want to join, email northernpatch@rcn.org.uk by 12pm on 12/8/21. The meeting link will be sent to you by 5pm on 12/8/21. For more information, email gisele.goodey@rcn.org.uk.

